
1


From: Miles Daniels - NOAA Affiliate <miles.daniels@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 3:20 PM


To: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Quick plot for EOS and EOA relationships


Ignore last plot. See updates with errors fixed (axes were miss-labeled).


-Miles


On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 3:08 PM Miles Daniels - NOAA Affiliate <miles.daniels@noaa.gov> wrote:


--
Miles Daniels, Ph.D.

Assistant Project Scientist

University of California, Santa Cruz

Phone: 831-420-3946


--
Miles Daniels, Ph.D.

Assistant Project Scientist

University of California, Santa Cruz

Phone: 831-420-3946



